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 Beverley Griffiths COMMNT2016/6143/P 11/01/2017  22:51:17 I live at 37 South Hill Park, immediately across the street from 52 SHP.

I would like to object to the proposed extensions.   My flat, on the ground floor has had for 40 years+ a 

'window' through the gap between 52 and 50 with a view of the lower pond on the Heath.  This would 

be blocked.  An extension on the top is just going to keep more light from reaching our building.

I find it amiss that Camden Planning has no interest in protecting this area they labelled as 

'conservation area' and allow greed to destroy the area with this type of ongoing proposals and 

basements.   52 SHP has 4 floors already.  How many people are planning to live there?  Shouldn't that 

be a consideration?

Flat 1 South Hill 

Park
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